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PLEASE ban fracking and fracking waste, completely, in the Delaware River Basin, including
taking water from the area for the purpose of fracking. This area supports such a large population
and it's crucial that our families continue to have a clean, protected watershed for drinking, bathing
and recreation. Fracking is dangerous and a pure unspoiled water source is much more important
than any business.
 


